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          January 3, 2024 

Monica R. Mianecki, Director of Solid Waste  

NJSEA  

One DeKorte Park Plaza, P.O. Box 640  

Lyndhurst, New Jersey 07071          

 

Dear Mrs. Mianecki 

 

The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection’s Division of Sustainable Waste 

Management is in receipt of a proposed amendment to the NJSEA District Solid Waste Management 

Plan (County Plan) dated December 14, 2023. This request is for the Plan inclusion of the Allegro 

Sanitation Corporation Class B Recycling Facility to accept concrete, asphalt, brick, block, asphalt 

shingles, wood (unpainted and non-chemically treated), trees, tree parts, tree stumps, brush, and 

leaves. The Allegro Sanitation Corporation facility is located at 278 Secaucus Road, Block 62, Lot 

7.01 in Hudson County, New Jersey. The hours of acceptance are Monday through Friday from 4:00 

a.m. to 2:00 a.m. the following day and 4:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. on Saturday. 

 

Pursuant to N.J.A.C. 7:26-6.11(b), the inclusion of the documented acceptance of materials can be 

accomplished via administrative action. Therefore, the County Plan inclusion of the acceptance of 

concrete, asphalt, brick, block, asphalt shingles, wood (unpainted and non-chemically treated), trees, 

tree parts, tree stumps, brush, and leaves for the Allegro Sanitation Corporation is hereby approved 

as an administrative action pursuant to N.J.A.C. 7:26-6.11. 

 

If you have any questions relative to this action, please contact me at (609) 940-5805 or James 

Pellegrini of my staff at James.Pellegrini@dep.nj.gov. 

 

 Sincerely,  

 

  

Jill Aspinwall, Section Chief  

Bureau of Solid Waste Planning and Licensing 
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